
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                April 1, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Jessie Rodriguez                                                                                (608) 266-0610 

  

Rep. Jessie Rodriguez Announces In-District Budget Listening Sessions 

 

OAK CREEK – Today, Representative Jessie Rodriguez (R-Oak Creek) announced that she 

will be holding three budget listening sessions in the 21st Assembly District. These listening 

sessions are meant for constituents to be able to give input on the state’s 2021-2023 biennial 

budget.  

 

There will be two in-person sessions and one virtual:  

 

Monday, April 12th  

Noon-1:30pm 

AND 

5:30-7:00pm 

MATC-Oak Creek Campus 

Lecture Hall (Room A241) 

6665 S Howell Ave  

Oak Creek, WI 53154 

 

Use the Howell Ave driveway and park in Student Lot B or Student Lot C. Use the main entrance 

and proceed to the Lecture Hall (Room A241). MATC is requiring that all in attendance wear a 

mask and will be subjected to a temperature check upon entry. We will also be limiting capacity 

inside the room and will have an overflow room available if necessary. 

 

Thursday, April 15th  

5:30-6:30pm 

VIRTUAL 

 

If you live in the 21st Assembly District, please submit your name, address, and any questions 

you may have using the Representative’s legislative website at RepRodriguez.com and click on 

the “Budget Town Hall Meetings” icon on the top left hand side if you would like to ask a 

question or watch the meeting. We will send you a link on the afternoon of April 15th.  

 

These are in addition to the public hearings held by the Joint Committee on Finance (JFC), 

which will take place on April 9th in Whitewater (UW-Whitewater), April 21st in Rhinelander 

(Hodag Dome), April 22nd in Menomonie (UW-Stout), and April 28th virtually.  

 

### 

https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/21/rodriguez/2021-budget-town-hall-meetings/

